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Quest Conference 
The Quest Conference provides the educational 
community with an opportunity to come together 
to discuss contemporary educational issues in 
depth, to learn together to improve student 
achievement and well-being, and to consider 
follow-up with carefully determined planning for learning. Along with Laura and Jeff, a team 
of six staff members attended Quest this year. The learning and following discussion has lead 
to some exciting ideas for our Legacy School Improvement Plan. 

November 27th Professional Activity Day  
There will be no classes for students on Friday, November 27th.  

Legacy’s 1st Floor Facelift 
As we approach 10-years of servicing the Legacy community, we have noticed a few areas that require 
updating. One of the first areas to see an update will be our main floor walls. Painters will be in over the 
next two weeks to repaint the walls on the first floor and in the gym. Look for additional improvements as 
we strive to keep our building looking great! 

Electronic Communication of a Commercial Nature 
Canadian law requires parents to subscribe to any email that may lead to a purchase of any kind. You can 
sign up for our distribution list on our school website. Only parents subscribed to the list will be able to 
receive emails regarding things like pizza day, ski trip forms, special after-school or weekend activities or 
conferences that have a cost. Please visit our website to add yourself to the list! 
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CONTACT INFORMATION 

61 Russell Jarvis Dr.

Markham  L3S 4B1


Phone: 905-472-4764

Fax:     905-472-2322


Email: legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca


Office Hours: 8:45am - 3:30pm

PRINCIPAL 
Laura Ryckman


VICE-PRINCIPAL 
Jeffrey Demacio


SUPERINTENDENT 
Peter Tse


TRUSTEE 
Juanita Nathan

legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca 
CHECK US OUT 

ONLINE

LEGACY eBulletin

Look for this box to register on our school website

http://legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca
mailto:legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca
mailto:legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca
http://legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca
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Save the Date! 
Save the Date!   Legacy’s Musical - “The Holly Jolly Pirates of Piῇataville” 

Wednesday, December 16th – 7 p.m.  (Kids arrive to classes at 6:15 p.m.) 
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 Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
The Scholastic Book Fair ​ is coming to our school and we’re looking 

forward to seeing you there. 
 
Our Book Fair connects students to books they want to read.  To help 

your child find the newest best books, he or she will visit the Fair during 

class time.  A Book fair flyer will be sent home next week. If you cannot 

attend, you may use the Book Fair Flyer order form and send it back, 

along with the correct amount of money, to the school with your child. 

As well, there is a raffle ballot on the back of every flyer that all children 

may bring to the fair when they visit.  You could win $50 in books - $25 

for your family and $25 for your child’s teacher.  
 
During the event, we also invite you to help build our classroom libraries 

by purchasing books and donating them to your child’s teacher through 

the Classroom Wish List Program.  There will be a special board in the 

library explaining this amazing program. 
 
Thank you for encouraging your child to read.  By purchasing books and 

supporting our Book Fair, you enable our school to obtain new resources 

for our school and classroom libraries.  We look forward to seeing you at 

the Book Fair. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Bloom and Mrs. Wortzman 
Teacher-Librarians 
 

Book Fair Times 
Tuesday  November 24                   8:00 a.m.  –  4:30  p.m. 
Wednesday November 25                8:30 a.m.  –  4:00  p.m. 
Thursday November 26                  11:00 a.m   –  4:00 p.m . 
Friday November 27                         9:00  a.m.  – 11:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
If you would like to volunteer during any of these times, please contact Mrs. Bloom at 
patty.bloom@yrdsb.ca​ or call the school at 905­ 472­4764 



Is your child using Social Media?  Are you concerned?  

 
Join Chris Vollum at Franklin St PS on  
December 2nd and learn how Social Media can be a  
positive force in our children’s lives. 

The Franklin Street School 
Council is excited to invite you to 
our first event of the season! 
Parents and community members 
are welcome to attend. We are 
offering refreshments, as well as 
free babysitting for children  

2-10 years old.  
 

You MUST pre-register (RSVP) to 

have access to the free babysitting.  
 

 

  

 

Date: Wednesday, December 2, 2015.                    

Time: 7:00pm – 8:30pm 

Place: Franklin St PS   @21 Franklin St  

RSVP: www.schoolinterviews.ca   

         *event code* AG2FN 

 

 
 

Social Media Fitness 

With Chris Vollum 
@cmvsocialmedia 


